
3rd 

Septmeber 

2020 Launton C of E School Newsletter 

A note from church 

06/09/2020 

The next family service – 

10am via zoom. 

Our theme is: The Virgin 

Mary and our beautiful 

church. 

Details available from Revd 

Peter on 

revpeterwright@gmail.com 

or 01869 573177 

All welcome 
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A weekly update to Parents, Grandparents and Carers, 

Message from Mrs. Paterson and the staff team 

How nice to hear the sound of all of the children in school again!  This morning the 

children have shown how adaptable and resilient they are with their approach to school 

and learning; even though some of them have been out of the school routine for nearly 

6 months.  They have all adapted to changes in routine, followed new expectations for 

behaviour and enjoyed catching up with their friends and schhol staff; most importantly 

they all have huge smiles on their faces. 

 

“I felt nervous because I didn’t know if school would be the same…I feel reassured 

now, ” said Amelie. 

 

“I’m really excited and glad to be back ready for learning,” reported Poppy. 

 

“I know how to stay safe in school with the five point rule,” said Jake Horseman. 

 

“I am really looking forward to learning, especially in science,” said Ben Cross. 

 

“It is exciting to see my friends and learn new things and I am looking forward to art,” 

said Jacob JB. 

 

“I’m having a really fun day,” said Noah P. 

 

“I’ve already made a new friend,” said Spencer. 

 

Our newest teachers, Miss Kapp and Miss Morton, have been working with us in 

school since late last term to prepare for a super start to this term. We are delighted to 

welcome old neighbours and new members to the staff team, with the opening of our 

nursery class next week; they are Mrs Cross, Mrs Lazarus, Mrs Kaur and Mrs Wise. 

 

Here is the link to guidance sent about how we are opening our school within the DfE 

guidelines. Please remember that it is important to adhere to your child’s arrival and 

departure time; we have been as flexible as possible by trialling siblings arriving 

together and we were reassured this morning that we can maintain this, since everyone 

was so flexible and helpful in making this work. 

Here  is a letter from OCC that we have been asked to send to all parents and carers. 
 

mailto:revpeterwright@gmail.com
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/38927b9d-b700-4367-b50c-bca309da75e2/561f3936-e684-4656-ab67-aecf6f3fc6ba/21.8.20%20Information%20about%20September%20from%20Mrs%20Paterson.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/38927b9d-b700-4367-b50c-bca309da75e2/5bee4228-51ac-4180-8666-1d5ec2423222/Letter%20for%20Parents.pdf
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Dates for your 

diary 

 

 

 

  

 

Updates and Reminders 
 

Please be aware that we have children in school with serious food allergies. To 

ensure the safety of all of our children please avoid sending your child to school with 

anything that contains nuts. 

 

Martial arts will resume in the hall next week with Jake; he will advise parents of the 

changes to drop off and pick up arrangements that are necessary for these classes to 

go ahead. 
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